
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 23, 2005 
 
 
Dear Person-Center Planning (PCP) Participant, 
 
Kathy and I are excited about the upcoming Person-Centered Planning 
Sessions in your area.  We look forward to working with the families, 
friends, and support people for our PCP focus person.  The next few months 
promise to be exciting and life changing. 
 
Enclosed are sample flyers and invitations that could be used to invite 
individuals to participate as PCP group members.  We have also included an 
invitation-planning list.  It is important to keep a record of the people in your 
group.  We will need a “head count” by the dates listed on this sheet in order 
to reserve the correct number of meals. 
 
Kathy and I are here to assist you in putting together a great PCP team.  Feel 
free to call us with any questions and/or needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Stacey Ramirez 
Project Coordinator 
404-657-6405 
saramirez@dhr.state.ga.us 
 

Kathy Mothershead 
Project Assistant 
404-651-8450 
kkmothershead@dhr.state.ga.us 
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